
 
 

 

Building Better Opportunities Essential Update August 2021 – Revision 

to Simplified Cost Options (SCO) Guidance on Annual Gross 

Employment Costs 

 

Revision to Simplified Cost Options (SCO) Guidance on Annual Gross Employment Costs  

 

You may have seen Action Note 069/21: Revision to Simplified Cost Options (SCO) Guidance 

on Annual Gross Employment Costs and how they are calculated, released on 3 August 2021. 

We are currently talking to the Managing Authority about how this will be applied to Building 

Better Opportunities and the possible implications to 1720 hourly rates.  We will get back 

to you with further information as soon as we can. 
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